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Subject: IEEE 125th Anniversary Celebration Munich, April 27th, 2009 
 

Dear Chapter Chair, 
 
You may certainly know, the year 2009 marks IEEE's 125th Anniversary. The series of 
events celebrating this milestone will be held in major cities all over the world. The goal of 
these events is to enhance the public visibility and global awareness of IEEE's technological 
expertise, leadership, and prestige. 
 
On April 27th, 2009 Munich is going to become one of these very exceptional sites, as it was 
chosen to co-host one of the IEEE Anniversary events. The venue is intended to be a joint 
meeting of the Germany, Switzerland and Austria Sections. It is scheduled from 18:00 to 
21:00 at the historical Campus of the Munich Technical University. On this special 
occasion we want to gather all persons, who have their contribution to achievements and 
popularization of IEEE Germany Austria and Switzerland Sections. Our aim is to bring 
together local IEEE members, customers, media and other professionals interested in 
technology. Please, save the evening to join the celebration together with IEEE president 
and IEEE executives, selected key-note speakers and representatives of politics, science, 
academia and industry.  
 
As for the exact plan of the event, we will share this information as soon as all the program 
details are agreed. Please, forward this e-mail to officers and members of your Chapter who 
will be interested in participating in the anniversary celebration. To make the event a true 
success we would like to ask you to provide us with the list of about 10 potential 
participants, so that we can send out a personal invitation letter. Please, submit the list by 
Friday, December 19th, 2008 to  
 
Anna Teresa Stanco, mailto:anna.stanco@siemens.com 
Phone +49 (0) 9131 7- 31791, Fax  - 34446 
 
 
With best regards 
 
Dr. Andreas Luxa 
IEEE Germany Section, Chair 

 


